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Dol y Moch Residential                                                                                                       
From this Sunday to next Thursday, our Year 6 children will be attending Dol y Moch, 

Coventry’s outdoor residential centre in Snowdonia, Dol y Moch.  This wonderful                  
opportunity will provide the children with amazing challenges and experiences and 
memories to cherish.  We are very upset that some children, who recently tested                   
positive for Covid, were unable to attend the residential but we have many trips                            

and visits to look forward to in the remainder of the year and so much                                              
still to look forward to.                                                                                                    

An enormous thank you to our staff team who are giving up so much of their time to 
lead the residential; Mrs Fish, Miss Chohan, Mrs Holcroft and Mr Aston. Reception 
class will be lead by Mrs Miles and Miss Lawlor next week in Mr Aston’s absence.                                                                

We will post photos of the trip next week and hope the welsh weather is dry and sunny 
(though I’m sure it will remain rather chilly!). 

 
Covid Expectations                                                                                                           

The ever changing expectations for Covid are very challenging to keep abreast of.                                    
From Monday, the Government have changed the self-isolation period for those who 
test positive for Covid 19.  If a person tests negative on both day 5 and day 6 and they 
do not have a temperature, they are permitted to return to school on day 6.  Further 

details are available on the Gov.Uk website and associated NHS websites.                                                     
Please continue to be vigilant for the symptoms of the virus, keep testing at home                              

using LFT tests and we will continue to reduce the impact of the virus on our school                           
community and our children’s education.                                                                                                                 

If a member of your family tests positive, please keep your child off school until                                        
he/she has had a PCR test.  If you require any further advice regarding Covid 19 or                   

our school expectations, please contact the school office. 

School Virtue Focus: Curious & Active - We are Curious about everything;                                                                                                           

and active in our engagement with the world, changing what we can for the better.  

This weeks school attendance: 94.6%     School target attendance 97%                                                                                               

This weeks winning class is:  Y2 & 5  96.3%                                                                                                                             

Rec: 92.8%  Year 1: 94.6% Year 2: 96.3%  Year 3: 92.5%   Year 4: 87.8%   Year 5: 93.9%  Year 6: 95.3%                        



Diary Dates…                                                                                  

Remaining INSET Days:  6th June 2022                                                                                                             

Spring half term:  21st February to 25th   

February 2022 

End of spring term: 8th April 2022 

Start of summer term: 25th April 2022 

Summer half term: 30th May to 3rd June 

End of summer term: 22nd July 2022 

 The Wednesday Word for this week is ….. Joy                                                                  

Dear Lord Jesus, Please help our family to                                           

experience the joy that you bring,                                                                                       

and to share that joy with all those that we meet.                                                               

Amen 

   After School Clubs:   

    We are not restarting after school clubs at this present time due to increasing                                           

transmission concerns related to the Omicron variant.  We will reintroduce       

clubs soon but currently feel our primary focus should be on maintaining                  

the security of our daily teaching provision.                                                                                

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

Golden Certificates for this week  

Nursery: Waylon & Caeyla                                                                      

Reception: Miracle M & Augusta                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Year 1: Inaaya & Hammad                                                                                                                                         

Year 2: Anaya & Mario                                                                  

Year 3: Natan                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Year 4: Aakshaya                                                         

Year 5: Patrick                                                                                                    

Year 6: Lucian & Oliver                                                          

Writer of the week: Inioluwa Rec                              

Mr Doyle: Jay Y5                                                                

Mrs Miles: Kendra Y1                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Bikeability Y5                                                                                                               
We were delighted to welcome Bikeability cycle training instructor’s to 

school on Friday this week.  The instructors will be delivering cycle                    
training for our Y5 children over the next 6 weeks both on the playground 

and on local roads when the children are ready to make that step. 
 
 

Dodgeball Final                                                                                                              
Huge congratulations to our school Dodgeball team who took part                        

in the Coventry Primary Dodgeball Finals held this week, finishing in                      
a wonderful 2nd place!  Well done children!                                                                    

The team now goes through to the Dodgeball County Finals when they 
will be representing Coventry against schools from across the county. 



   




